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Comments: I am writing about the upcoming release and treatment for the gypsy moths, I have a great concern

for the people in that areas health,my daughter,son-in-law and unborn grandchild just to name 3.I understand this

will be a synthetic pheromone which is said to not be harmful.My concern is the carrier agent this treatment is to

be released in.I am fearful about the quality of the air and water in the release area, many people have spring

water.What will this do for their drinking water? What will this do once it gets air-borne to young or compromised

lungs. Someone needs to answer these questions before the release.The contamination of water and air is not

something to just pass off.The safety of many is at stake, please note at one time Round-up was once thought to

be safe and many have suffered because of the free use of this chemical.If this were you or your family would

you not have questions?Please someone, hear our cry of concern before it is too late.


